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Dear Parents,
Good Day!

This week is the second week of our journey for this second semester.
We continue our fun learning experiences in the different subjects in
English. In our themes we continued our discussion about the places in
my community. We reviewed the different names of the places in the
community. Mostly of the pictures were already familiarized by the
students. Then, in our science experiment this week we had our Lava
Lamp. We explored and learned something about the amazing reactions
between the Baking soda and the vinegar. They participated actively in
the activity and were amazed after they saw the result. However, this
week we didn't have our art and craft because it will be holiday on
Friday.

In Phonics, we learned about the diagraph sound ch / and vocabulary wor
ds with this corresponding sound at the beginning . Like, cheese, chair, ¢

hick, chimp, chin, and beach with ending sound / ch /. The students had f
un singing with movements for our new song entitled "I want fo be your
friend". And we also studied two tricky words; "you" and "“your" and
learned how to use in a sentence.

There's more room for improvement in their writing skills, but we are on
our way to improve it. We are all looking forward for the coming weeks t
0 come.

Have a safe long weekend.

Best regards,
Teacher Roel and Teacher Jhay-Ar



